The Emanuel Synagogue
2024 Annual Meeting Report to the Congregation

Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Committee

Co-Chairs: Michele Parker & Marsha Wolfberg

During this fiscal year we have changed committee chairs. Our mission is the same. We are working towards making small, meaningful changes that will be introduced slowly. The first change is when being called to the Torah we offer a choice of non-gender specific verbiage. This change was made in collaboration with Rabbi Small and the Ritual Committee. Dr. Keren McGinity, the USCJ Interfaith Specialist, was consulted to be certain we are following a path consistent with the conservative movement.